GOVERNMENT OF MEGHALAYA
OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR GENERAL OF POLICE

MEGHALAYA::::SHILLONG
No. C.13/2019/185 Dated Shillong, the 09tt June 2021

PRESS RELEASE

ADVISORY

It has been observed that many social media users have
been posting/commenting/circulating/uploading photographs or videos,
denigrating, blaming and shaming the victims of crime against women and
children. Several Social Media groups including WhatsApp groups have also

been actively engaging in circulating information about the victims which is

tantamount to violation of law.

In view of the same, netizens are requested to refrain from
posting/commenting/circulating information disclosing the identity of the
victim, or shaming/blaming the victim. Stringent action as per relevant

sections of law will be taken against any person/group admins found violating

the law.
Sd/-
(Shri. G.K. langrai, MPS)
Asstt. Inspector General of Police (A)
Meghalaya, Shillong.

Memo No. C.13/2019/185-A Dated Shillong, the 09tk June 2021
Copy to:

1. The President, Shillong Press Club, Meghalaya, Shillong for

information.

2. All the Editors, Print/Electronic Media, Meghalaya, for information and
with a request to kindly publish /broadcast the Press Release.
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Asstt. Inspect erleral of Police (A)
Meghalaya, Shillong.



